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Mr. President,

Uzbekistan warmly welcomes the delegation of France and thanks for the presentation of comprehensive National Report.

We commend the measures taken by the Government of France to promote and protect human rights since its last review and note with appreciation the constructive cooperation of France with the relevant UN treaty bodies and special procedures.

Uzbekistan offers the following recommendations to France:

One, take additional efforts to ensure the right to adequate housing, particularly the most vulnerable groups;
Two, take measures for further promoting the enjoyment of human rights for ethnic minorities.

We wish the delegation of France every success in its review.

I thank you.
